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October 25, 2021

Dear Friends and Supporters,

I trust that each of you are well in the midst of this pandemic. I have had several
friends to die from Covid. Our routines have surely been affected. But our schedule
has been busier than ever.

As for me and Diane, we have done well — no Covid thus far. We have been busier
the past few months as I can remember in many years. For several months we have
had back-to-back meetings in Salt Lake City; Knoxville; Providence, Rhode Island;
and on and on the list goes. We have also been working with the Kenyan Gospel pro-
ject. We have provided 10,000 copies of the booklets for the public schools of 7 Af-
rican countries; and thanks to the Lord’s people, we have money for another 15,000.
We found it to be as cheap to have it printed in Kenya. They are being used right
now. We still will need many more copies — a real open door.

After working many hours on The Church Conference: Church Rescue, Church
Growth, and Church Planting (Ambassador Baptist College), we had to cancel it due
to an upsurge in Covid. We plan to do it at a later date.

With all that is happening, I have seen many good things in the churches we have
been in. I have witnessed God blessing His churches with $10,000’s of thousands of
dollars in “additional missions giving.”

Please keep us in your prayers. As I write this letter we are in a meeting in North
Carolina and will be leaving this Friday for another meeting in Pennsylvania. God is
good.

Roger and Diane Baker
Acts 1:8




